
 

 

 

 
27 October 2016 

Mr Brian Green MP 
Leader of the Opposition 
Parliament House 
Hobart  TAS  7000 

Dear Mr Green, 

Right to Information Request 29 September 2016  

I refer to your request pursuant to the Right to Information Act 2009 (RTI Act) received on 29 
September 2016 by Hydro Tasmania.  

I am authorised to make decisions on behalf of Hydro Tasmania in respect of applications for 
information under the RTI Act.  

1. Your Request  

Your request was for: 

1. A copy of all information related to any investigation into the leak of Hydro 
Tasmania’s 10 Year Asset Management Plan 2016, including but not limited to any 
report or emails relating to the investigation. 

(“the Request”)  

2. Determination and Reasons for Determination of Request  

Hydro Tasmania’s investigation into the leak of its 10 Year Asset Management Plan to “The 
Mercury” is currently in progress.  As such, Hydro Tasmania has not yet determined whether 
the leak was internal or external and we are unable to provide you with any information in 
respect to the investigation as to do so may prejudice its outcome. 

5. Review of Rights  

You are entitled under Section 43 of the RTI Act to apply for a review of the decision.  

Any request for such a review should be made in writing within twenty (20) working days of 
receiving this letter and addressed to:  

Mr S Davy  
Chief Executive Officer  
Hydro Tasmania  
4 Elizabeth Street  
HOBART TAS 7000  
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Should you have any questions on the information provided please contact the undersigned.  

This request is now considered closed. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
Alan W. Evans  
Right to Information Officer & Corporation Secretary  
Hydro Tasmania  
t 03 6230 5300  
e alan.evans@hydro.com.au 
f03 6231 4217 
 

 


